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Statement: Consumer Reports Annual Car Brand Report Cards
 

February 23, 2016,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - “We value all feedback from our customers and third-party evaluators,

including Consumer Reports, as it helps guide our product improvements. We respect Consumer Reports’ opinion,

as they’re one of the many third-party evaluators we receive comments from,” said Matt Liddane, Vice President –

Quality, FCA North America. “With that being said, we encourage customers to experience our vehicles for

themselves. We continue to aggressively pursue both product and launch-quality improvements as they are top

priorities for the Company and our internal measurements are showing progress.”
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


